
 

 

10 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception  Maria for always being enthusiastic about her learning  

St Cecilia  Brendan for excellent contributions during guided reading 

St Bernadette Tiffany for putting 100% into everything she does, setting an 

   amazing example for everyone in her class 

St Anthony Gianni for effort with writing this week 

St Christopher Rhiannon for excellent participation in Book Club all year 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception  Mia for joining in with tidy up time more often   

St Cecilia  Paola for always being so caring and kind to others 

St Bernadette Maks for making good choices and challenging himself in all areas of 

   learning 

St Anthony Ruben for making more effort in class 

St Christopher Viktor for demonstrating an excellent attitude to learning in R.E. 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass and Assembly 

 

Reminder: St Bernadette’s Class assembly 2.30 pm in the school hall. 

 

Thank you to the readers and altar servers for Ascension Day Mass.  It was lovely to be 

able to celebrate this feast day with St Peter’s parishioners.  Thank you to Fr John, Fr Jithu 

and Fr Ken.  

 

Thursday 23 May 2024  St Anthony’s Class Assembly 2.30 pm school hall 

 

St Peter's Church Choir 

 

We are delighted to be able to start an official St Peter's school church Choir. Geraldine 

Rowe, a parishioner, past governor and enthusiastic and talented singer is going to be 

running a school choir with some support from Mrs Boyle. Geraldine will run the choir 

every Thursday lunchtime and will be teaching the children hymns and harmonies that will 

be sung at masses throughout the year. The first Sunday of the month is always a 

children's mass where the children read the prayers and readings, and it is for these 

masses that we would like to have a thriving children's choir. If your child is in KS2 and is 

keen to come along to find out more then they can come along on Thursday 16 May  
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2024 at lunchtime. They will be given a letter for your information with key dates and a 

reply slip that must be returned to show commitment to the choir. Any questions, please 

email the office for the attention of Mrs Boyle. 

 

Bluebell Run 

 

Thank you to Rosie, Niamh, Beta, Maja, Harry, Kayaan and Niyyah for being such fantastic 

ambassadors of the school at last Saturday’s SVP Bluebell Run.  They did such an amazing 

job and the bond between the children and attendees was a joy to see.  Many of them 

greeted the children with “I remember you from the Snowdrop Lunch” and were full of 

praise. 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

Attendance 

 

The winner of last week’s attendance draw was Tiffany. 

 

Kids With Bricks 

 

The builder of the week was Atalanti and the nominated best model was by Maks. 

 

Phonics Screening Check Meeting 

 

There will be a meeting for Year 1 parents regarding the Phonics Screening Check on 

Wednesday 15 May 2024 at 3.20 pm in St Cecilia’s classroom.  If you have any questions, 

please see Mrs Boyle. 

 

Dementia Week 

 

St Christopher’s will be singing with the residents of Sir Aubrey Ward next Friday, to mark 

Dementia Week. 

 

First Holy Communion Session 

 

The next First Holy Communion Session is on Saturday 18 May 2024 2.00 – 4.00 pm.  

Remember to write your prayer for the display and bring with you on the 18
th

. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


